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Online Registration to NHIP and 
Online Payment Facility for Land-based 

Migrant Workers through PhilHealth 
Member Portal (PMP)    

Consistent with the Corporation’s commitment to delivering strategic 
nationwide digitalization, PhilHealth has improved the PhilHealth Member 
Portal to provide better and efficient service to all Filipinos.

Effective September 5, 2024, registration to the National Health Insurance 
Program (NHIP) can be conveniently done through the PhilHealth Member 
Portal.  This development provides a faster and secure way of registering to the 
Program without the need to visit PhilHealth Offices. An email shall be sent to 
the member’s registered email address containing their PhilHealth Identification 
Number (PIN), which shall be used for PhilHealth transactions.

Land-based Migrant Workers can now also access the PhilHealth Member Portal 
to generate a Statement of Premium Account (SPA) and pay their premium 
contributions anytime, anywhere.  They can pay using Mastercard/Visa issued 
debit or credit cards, Maya or Gcash. After premium payment, an Electronic 
Premium Acknowledgement Receipt (ePAR) will be issued and payment will be 
posted to the member’s account the following day.


